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Gentlemen of the Class of 1958, 

In my last letter, just a couple of weeks ago, I stated that I was retiring as your class agent so that 
I didn't embarrass myself, you, or the College. 

Well, I did! I did not mention that our classmate John Pence was on campus to receive the 
prestigious Fredrick J. Urbaska Distinguished Civil Service Award at the Alumni Chapel.  

I'm sorry, John, but my mind is often times elsewhere. 

I well remember, fondly, the alumni gatherings at John's art gallery in San Francisco, when I was 
working in the alumni office. He was a most gracious host. 

Some Little Giant! 

This may be my last letter, but who knows? I may occasionally stir the pot. There's plenty of pot 
stirring happenings at the College just now. 

Gordon 

 


